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MADISON - I’m still exhausted from the elections here in Wisconsin, but I’ve tried  to make
some sense of them, especially in the context of the ludicrous  campaign spending and the
outrageous racism of the ads against Mandela  Barnes.

 Here’s the text of a talk I gave last night to the League of Women  Voters of Wisconsin, where I
address those issues, along with  gerrymandering and the broader battle for democracy, justice,
and  freedom ahead:

Campaign Finance Reform and the Work Ahead for Justice

 I hope this resonates with you, and I hope you find time to relax and rejuvenate this weekend.

  

  

Best,

 Matt Rothschild
 Executive Director
rothschild@wisdc.org
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https://wisdc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62dc3644cc384e150cd656238&amp;id=435aec3cb8&amp;e=05a33fc7ad
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